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August 25, 2016 

John Warren Vojtech, Owner 
Twin City Fleet Repair 
290 Larch Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55117 

Re: Suspension Termination - Auto Repair Garage License #20070003991 

Mr. Vojtech, 

This letter will serve as formal notice that the above-referenced license issued to you by 
the City of Saint Paul has been reinstated following the successful re-inspection of the 
licensed premises which determined you were in compliance with all associated license 
conditions and approved site plan. 

i~egarding this letter can be directed to me at (65: 266-9132. 

Eric Hudak 
License Manager, Department of Safety and Inspections 

cc: Office of City Attorney 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 


